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ENVIRONMENT 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
Hove Town Hall, Norton Road 

Hove BN3 3BQ 
 

Date: 26 January 2009 
(01273) 293328 

e-mail: tom.campbell@brighton-hove.gov.uk 

 
 

Dear Resident / Business, 
 
Walking Network Public Consultation 
 
The second stage of the Walking Network scheme will focus on the area of 
King’s Road between Black Lion Street and East Street. The aim of the 
project is to improve pedestrian facilities to enhance the east-west route along 
King’s Road and create better links between The Lanes and the seafront 
 
The design of the scheme has got to a stage now where we would like to 
submit the plans for public and stakeholder consultation. Therefore, as a local 
resident or business, I would like to invite you to view the plans at an 
exhibition in the lobby of Brighton Town Hall. The plans will be on display from 
Monday 2nd Feb until midday on Sat 7th Feb. Feedback forms will be available 
and the exhibition will be staffed on Monday and Tuesday. 
 
I hope you are able to attend. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tom Campbell 
Project Manager 
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